
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 1/02/2022 8:09:58 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

01/02/2022 

MS Emilia Saez Nieto 
74 Federal PDE 
Brookvale NSW 2100 

RE: DA2021/2667 -60 Federal Parade BROOKVALE NSW 2100 

I live next to the building and opposite to the school grounds; I suffer every week day morning 
and afternoon traffic jams, double car parking cars, 
parents night meetings and frequent day and evening events because of the increase of 
student's number, without the school addressing this issue for the last 5 years. 
This parking will generate more traffic and disrupt the daily life of this neighbourhood. 
Eventually, it will also evolve into another increase of the students' number and more traffic 
issues in the near future in this already narrow street. 
Please, as a responsible Council help us to stop this project and listen to the affected 
community. 
Thanks for your understanding and we'll count on your support. Thanks. 
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